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Traffic changes on Erskine Park Road, 
Erskine Park from Thursday 19 June 2025 

Mamre Road upgrade 

June 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people of the Wianamatta Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading 
Mamre Road between the M4 
Motorway, St Clair and Erskine 
Park Road, Erskine Park to reduce 
congestion and improve safety 
and travel times. 

What work are we doing?  
From Thursday 19 June 2025, we will make some 
temporary traffic changes at the Erskine Park Road 
intersection to help us upgrade the intersection 
with minimal disruption to road users and 
surrounding residents. 

The temporary changes include: 

• closing the southbound slip lane from 
Mamre Road onto Erskine Park Road 

• reducing the two eastbound traffic lanes on 
Erskine Park Road from two lanes to one 
lane each way.  

These traffic changes will be in place until 

December 2025. 

Work activities will include: 

• large excavation and earth work 

• building new road pavement 

• relocating water, electricity, gas and 
telecommunication utilities 

• installing stormwater drains   

We will need to do some of this work at night to 
prepare the work area and make it safe for our 
workers. We will communicate directly with nearby 
residents before any night work. 

Our work schedule 
We will work during the day from 7am to 6pm, 
Monday to Friday and from 8am to 1pm, Saturday. 

Our night shift hours will be from 6pm to 7am, 
between Monday night and Saturday morning. We 
will work no more than two consecutive nights, 
three nights a week, and no more than 10 nights a 
month at the same location. 

There will be no work on Sundays or public holidays. 

Managing our impacts 
There may be some noise associated with this work. 
We will make every effort to minimise impacts to 
nearby residents and businesses by arranging the 
work in stages at different locations and turning off 
equipment and vehicles when not in use. 

What equipment will we use? 
During our work, we will use: 
• excavators, vacuum truck, rollers, bobcats, 

graders 
• concrete pumps, concreting equipment, light 

and heavy vehicles 
• hand and power tools, water carts, sweepers, 

milling machines, asphalt pavers and road 
saws.  

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure 
the work zone is safe for workers, residents and 
road users. Please keep to speed limits and follow 
the direction of traffic controllers and signs. Thank 
you for your patience during this important work. 
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Traffic changes and work location at Erskine Park Road, Erskine Park 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline and 24-hour Construction 
Response Line 
1800 696 564 

 

 

mamreroadupgradeS1@seymourwhyte.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/mamreroadupgrade 

 

PO Box 211  
St Clair, NSW 2759 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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